
CAPTAIN MIKEL T. HOLLAWAY 
Uniform Services Division 

February 16,2001 

SARASOTA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
2050 Ringling Blvd. 
Post Office Box 3528 
Sarasota, FL 34230 

(941) 954-701 1 
Fax: 364-7358 

To whom it may concern: 

The Sarasota Police Department supports local jurisdictions having the ability to regulate the 
location of pay phones. This is an important part of restoring the quality of life to our 
neighborhoods. Pay phones are often used for illegal transactions and they attract people at all 
hours of the night. This results in noise violations and other disturbances. 

This is essentially an intrusion of commercial activity into residential areas and we need to 
control it to preserve and improve our neighborhoods. 

. ,;: 
Sincerely, 

Lt. T. S. Duncan 
Central District Commander 



G P N A  
GilIespie Park Neighborhood Association 

President - Wayne DeLau 

Vice President - Andrea Bering 

Secretary - Alice Panico 

Treasurer - Judy Belt 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

February 16,2001 

IN RE: PROPOSED RULE 25-24.5 17, F.A.C. LOCATION OF PAY TELEPHONES 

We the following undersigned residents of Gillespie Park which is located in Sarasota wish to 
express our support for local control of pay phone placement. It is vitally important that there be 
language added to the proposed d e  25-24.5 17 delegating the authorization and approval 
process for placement of pay phones to city and county government. 

Thank you for your considerations in this matter. 

Sincerely 

Wayne DeLair, President 
GPNA 

-. . 

Contact Wayne DeLair at: (941) 365-6580 * 1937 8* Street, Sarasota, F1.34236 e-mail: delair@gte.net 



Pay Phone Legislatiun 
February 15,2001 

Gillespie Park Neighborhood Association 

Please Print: Name, Complete Address, and Phone 

t 



Pay Phone Legislation 
February IS ,  2001 

Gillespie Park Neighborhood Association 

Please Print: Name, Complete Address, and Phone 

t 


